
WHAT PEOPLE ARE SAYING ABOUT TOMORROWNOW
 “WWF applauds the efforts of the government of Manitoba to improve polar bear conservation."”
- Geoff York, polar bear lead, World Wildlife Foundation

“Manitobans should be excited about this bold commitment to protecting Manitoba’s precious wetland resources.  Ducks Unlimited Canada is extremely pleased and encouraged that the Government of Manitoba is taking this step in recognizing the value of Manitoba’s wetlands.  The plan is both comprehensive and integrated as it provides mechanisms for added protection to prairie, coastal and boreal wetlands.  Additional protection of these critical resources will not only yield numerous ecological functions but will provide immense economic and social benefits for all Manitobans as well.”

- Bob Grant, manager of provincial operations, Ducks Unlimited Canada, Manitoba

  

“We look forward to strengthening our relationship with the Government of Manitoba further and to becoming engaged in many of these wetland initiatives across the province.  We applaud the premier for his leadership in committing to the long-term conservation of our wetlands and wildlife.  The Government of Manitoba’s green plan clearly shows that Manitoba wants to be a leader in Canada when it comes to wetlands conservation.”

- Dr. Scott Stephens, director of operations, Prairie Region, Ducks Unlimited Canada

“Tomorrow Now ( Manitoba’s Green Plan recognizes that environmental protection and economic development are not antagonistic public policy objectives, but fundamentally interdependent for 21st century sustainable development.   IISD is particularly pleased to see the emphasis on clean technology, innovation, ecological goods and services, and integrated watershed management and planning as integral to saving Lake Winnipeg, which we have long recommended.”

- Dr. Henry David Venema, director, Water Innovation Centre and the Natural and Social Capital Program, International Institute for Sustainable Development


“We’re pleased with the province’s commitment to protecting the sizeable woodland caribou habitats that this threatened species and all our treasured boreal forest wildlife need for survival.  Equally welcoming is the initiative to expand the area of some provincial parks in concert with creating a host of new parks and protected areas.  As healthy wilderness landscapes provide us with fresh air and clean water, everyone’s well-being will benefit greatly.  CPAWS looks forward to working with the government and all involved to achieve the goal of making Manitoba the best in Canada when it comes to conserving wild lands and waters.”

- Ron Thiessen, executive director, Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society Manitoba
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“From our experience in community-based environmental education, we know that Manitobans are as ready as anyone to do the green thing.  We are pleased to see the province’s commitment to community engagement and broad public discussion of the measures set out in the proposed green plan.”
- Randall McQuaker, executive director, Green Action Centre
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